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Lisa Cataldi

From: Rep. McNamara, Joseph M.
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 1:09 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: FW: House Bill 5252

 
 
From: Alyssa Gellerman <alyssa.lavallee@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 11:07 AM 
To: Rep. McNamara, Joseph M. <Rep-McNamara@rilegislature.gov> 
Subject: House Bill 5252 
 
Hello Representative McNamara, 
 
I am writing to ask you to oppose RI HB 5252. As a parent of students in the Warwick school system, I would like to see 
our elected school committee members manage the budget for our schools. I am concerned that moving forward with 
this bill will result in loss of opportunity and resources for the students in the city. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Alyssa Gellerman 
63 Pocono Dr, Warwick, RI 02888 


